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Liberal Smarts, the bi-annual College of Liberal Arts newsletter written and 
designed solely by Liberal Arts students, is now on the Web 
www.rit.edu/liberalsmarts. Liberal Smarts provides news about the college, 
its students and their activities and seeks to inform students, faculty, alumni 
and the families of currently enrolled students. 
 
The newsletter’s website design was envisioned by current Editor Kayla 
Zerby and was created by her brother, Jack Zerby, a fourth-year New 
Media Design student. Kayla thanks Jack for his hard work and dedication 
to making Liberal Smarts an even better publication. 
 
Liberal Smarts is the most widely distributed newsletter of any college at 
RIT. This Spring issue will be published on 10 May 2003; in the meantime, 
check out the website.  


